
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In Maths, we will be continuing with 
measurement conversion as this is 
proving to be tricky.  
 
 
 
 
 
We are writing our Varmints story 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zjkp6g8 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=S-
uec0ZMXzI  

 

 

 14th June 2024 

Welcome to our final term of Opal class. As you now know, the classes for next year have now 
been published and this is causing some stir amongst the children. Though they are thrilled to 
have Miss Williams next year, they approach year 6 with trepidation. We have been discussing 
the children’s worries within class and we shall continue to monitor and reassure the children to 
ensure their transition to year 6 is as ‘smooth’ as it can possibly be. During this week, we have 
started to learn about changes in our body as we grow into adulthood. This week, the focus was 
on the female reproductive organs. The children embraced the learning with curiosity and 
maturity. In English, we are preparing for story-writing and in Maths, we are converting 
measurements from metric to imperial.  

Drumming Lesson 

         

Key dates coming up: 

Tuesday 25th June – Miss Clark working 

1st and 3rd July – Shuffle up day. 

PE is to remain on Fridays until the end of the year.  


